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Mr. John Rooney, Director

Office of Export Controls and
International Safeguards

Office of Intelligence and
National Security

1S-40

U.S. Department of Energy

Washington, D.C. 2058%

Dear Mr. Rooney:

Enclosed is a letter dated January 25, 1994 from Siemens Power Corporation
which requests an amendment to export license application XSNMO2763 to change
the end use from "Working stock for LWR fuel fabrication" to "Return of scrap
for recovery".

Please consider this request in conjunction with the original application
which was forwarded to you on July 30, 1993.

Sincerely,

K n ol £ K cdot

Ronald D. Hauber, Assistant Director
for Exports, Security, and Safety Cooperation
Office of International Programs
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